
Chester-Andover Elementary School

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Chester-Andover Elementary School has begun the process 
of registration for children who will be eligible for Kinder-
garten in the fall (for the 2017/2018 school year).  Children 
must be 5 years old on or before
August 31, 2017.

Please stop by or call the office at 875-2108 Ext. 6832 to let 
us know your child will be attending.


